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Chris Murphy and Rene Bernard were recognized for their generous contributions to the Rotary 
Foundation during recent meetings of the club. 

Chris received a crystal and pin recognizing his contributions as a Bequest Society Member on October 
12

th;
 while Rene received a Paul Harris Fellow certificate, medal and pin for his achievement as a PHF 

and PHF+1 on October 05
th
. Tom Patterson, club Director and the club’s Foundation/International 

Committee chair, expressed his appreciation to the two Rotarians for their humanitarian concerns and 
for their support for the Foundation and what it does for the impoverished in the world and what it does 
in generating international understanding and peace.  

 

Chris Murphy displays Bequest Society Crystal to club members 
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Tom Paterson congratulates Rene Bernard for achieving a PHF and a PHF+1 

The Rotary Foundation Bequest Society enables Rotarians to include The Rotary Foundation in their 
estate plans. The funds and other assets committed to the Foundation are placed within the Permanent 
Fund of the Foundation to be used in the future.  

Rotarians making donations to the Paul Harris Fellowship usually direct their donations to the Annual 
Programs Fund of the Foundation which is then invested for three years and then dispersed to the 
district and to the Global Fund Program of the Foundation to be used for community and international 
humanitarian service by Rotary clubs.  
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